
 
 

Public Hearing Notice  
I-10 from SH 46 to FM 3351 (Ralph Fair Road) 

CSJ: 0072-06-082, 0072-07-075 
Kendall and Bexar Counties, Texas 

 
The Texas Department of Transportation (TxDOT) is proposing to expand I-10 from a four-lane highway to an eight-lane 
highway, from SH 46 to FM 3351 (Ralph Fair Road), a distance just under 10 miles in Kendall County and Bexar 
County, Texas. This notice advises the public that environmental reports are available for public review and that TxDOT 
will be conducting a public hearing on the proposed project. The hearing will be held on Wednesday, October 2, 2019 
at Boerne Middle School South located at 10 Cascade Cavern, Boerne, TX 78015. Project schematics and displays 
will be available for viewing at 5:00 p.m., with the public hearing beginning at 6:00 p.m. The purpose of the hearing is 
to present the planned expansion and to receive public comment on the proposed project.  
 
The proposed project expansion includes adding one new general purpose lane and one new High-Occupancy Vehicle 
(HOV) lane in each direction. Existing bridges, crossings, and overpasses will also be widened, replaced, or modified 
to support these improvements. This project is anticipated to take place within the existing right-of-way plan.  
 
Environmental documents or studies, maps showing the project location and design, project schedule, and other 
information regarding the project are available for viewing Monday through Friday between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 
5:00 p.m. at the TxDOT San Antonio District Office, 4615 NW Loop 410, San Antonio, TX 78229. This information will 
also be available for inspection at the hearing. Verbal and written comments from the public regarding the project are 
requested and may be presented at the hearing, submitted in person, or by email to info@I10from46-3351.com.  
 

Written comments can also be mailed to: 
I-10 from SH 46 to FM 3351 

c/o HDR Engineering, Inc. 
Attn: Communications Manager 
613 NW Loop 410, Suite 700 

San Antonio, TX 78216 
 
Written comments must be received on or before October 17, 2019 to be part of the official hearing record. The 
hearing will be conducted in English. Persons interested in attending the hearing who have special communication or 
accommodation needs, such as the need for an interpreter, are encouraged to contact the communications team at  
(512) 685-2958 or email info@I10from46-3351.com. Requests should be made at least two days prior to the hearing. 
Every reasonable effort will be made to accommodate these needs. 
 
For more information, visit txdot.gov and search keywords “I-10 from SH 46.” For general questions, please contact 
the communications team at (512) 685-2958 or email info@I10from46-3351.com. 
 
The environmental review, consultation, and other actions required by applicable Federal environmental laws for this 
project are being, or have been, carried out by TxDOT pursuant to 23 U.S.C. 327 and a Memorandum of Understanding 
dated December 16, 2014, and executed by FHWA and TxDOT. 
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